PEA Commiittee

From: William and Annhe Marie Jacintho <jacinthow001@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 7:41 AM

To: PEA Committee

Subject: PEA 87

Good morning Policy Economic Development and Agriculture Committee members.

In regards to item PEA 87, I'd like to support the Appointment of Gladys Baisa to Water Director, because in the short
time she has been in the department, she has brought a lot of things together, and is moving the Water Department
forward. It would also be better for the department staff, to keep her there in the time remaining in the term.

Gladys has a good success track record where ever she has worked or whatever task she has taken on, including her
MEO work way back when..... | humbly ask that you please support Gladys as Director of the Water Department. |

believe she has a lot of great ideas and a good handle of the department to move it forward in all of it's challenges. She
is one to set her mind to any task and make it work.

Thank you,

William
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